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says, “If your CRP-hs level is high, it may be a sign that you are at risk for cardiovascular (heart and blood vessel) disease. People who appear healthy but who have a high CRP-hs level have 2 to 4 times the risk of developing blocked arteries. Because half of heart attacks and strokes happen in patients who do not have high levels of fat (lipids) in their blood, measurement of CRP-hs may help physicians identify patients who are at risk and need medical treatment.” There is no fasting required for this test.


Also offered is a Lipid Profile test. Kinney notes that a 12-hour fast is required for this test. Larger added that this test shows levels of Triglycerides, Total Cholesterol, LDL, HDL, VLDL and Cardiac Risk.

Both of these tests will be offered, Monday through Friday during the February 16 to Feb 27 at:

Joint Township District Memorial Hospital (JTDMH) from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m.  or

Celina ProHealth, 801 Pro Drive, Celina from 6 a.m. to 5 p.m. or

Wapakoneta Primary Care, 812 Redskin Trail, Wapakoneta from 6am. to 2:30 pm.

Those wanting their test at any of the Grand Lake Health System facilities should either bring this article or download a coupon from their web site –www.grandlakehealth.org.  

and

Mercer County Community Hospital, Coldwater from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m.  or

Community Medical Center, 950 South Main St., Celina, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

A coupon is not required at either of the Mercer Health locations.

No appointment is necessary at any of the locations.  Persons wanting more information can call Kinney at 419-586-1220 or Larger at 419-394-6132.
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							     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Area Hospitals Unite To Create Heart Health Awareness





	Mercer Health, Coldwater, and the Grand Lake Health System, St. Marys, have united in their efforts to increase heart health awareness during February – American Heart Month.


	Both will be offering a blood test called the C-Reactive Protein – high sensitivity (CRP-hs) and a Lipid Profile at a reduced rate from February 16 to February 27. The CRP-hs will be available for $16 and the Lipid test will be offered for $17. Persons receiving either of these tests must be 21 years old or older.


	According to Renee Kinney, RN, Director of Wellness Services at Mercer Health, the CRP-hs is a test that can indicate whether or not a person is at risk for having or developing a heart condition.


She explains, “C-reactive Protein (CRP) is a protein made by the liver that increases when inflammation is present and is often the first evidence of inflammation or infection. It has been used for many years as an indicator of infection and inflammation associated with disease. Doctors now believe that atherosclerosis (fatty build-up in artery walls, also called “hardening of the arteries”) is also an inflammatory process and that this test may show early indications of this condition.”


	The test, C-reactive Protein - high sensitivity (CRP-hs), examines the level of CRP in the


 body. Anne Larger, RN, Community Outreach Coordinator at Grand Lake Health System,

















